
Dear Westwood parents,
We have a slight adjustment to our school lunch menu. Due to recent
allocation challenges with our pulled pork supplier, we will be substituting
our pulled pork sandwiches with BBQ rib patties on Thursday, January
9th. A picture of what the BBQ Rib Patty looks like is below, so it can
potentially help your children decide if they would still like lunch that
day. 

We understand that changes to the menu can sometimes be unexpected,
and we apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

I truly appreciate your understanding and support of our school lunch
program!

Sincerely,
Mike Vanden Bush
School Nutrition Coordinator


